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Dear Parents / Guardians,                                            8th April, 2024 

  

世界龍岡學校劉德容紀念小學 
LUNG KONG WORLD FEDERATION SCHOOL LIMITED 

L A U  TA K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L P R I M A RY S C H O O L 

 

Notification of Acceptance for the Third Term of After-School 

Homework Tutoring Program 
 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been successfully accepted into the third  

term of the After-School Homework Tutoring Program. The program aims to provide students 

with additional support after school to help them make progress in their academics.  

Here are the details: 

Dates: 

April: 23/4、 25/4、26/4、 29/4、 30/4 

May: 
2/5、3/5、6/5、7/5、9/5、10/5、13/5、14/5、16/5、17/5、 

20/5、21/5、23/5、24/5、27/5、28/5、30/5、31/5 

Time: 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday - 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. 

Wednesday - No service 

Fee: Free of charge 

Note: 
No service will be provided on the eve of tests, during exams, and school 

activities. 

  

Please note that students are required to attend all classes, as absences may affect their 

eligibility for the next term. 
  

 If parents have any questions regarding the above activities, please feel free to contact us at 
2404 5333. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 
 


